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Chair,
The Mauritius delegation extends a warm welcome to the high level delegation of Somalia and congratulates Somalia for the presentation of its UPR Report for the third cycle.  
We applaud Somalia for recognizing the importance of addressing past human rights violations and for putting in place a redress instrument for survivors of the civil war, as part of its reconciliation efforts.
While we understand that the civil wars have negatively impacted Somalia’s ability to be in line with different international obligations, in a brotherly spirit, we recommend that Somalia:

(i) Pursue the development of the Child Rights Bill; and
(ii) Enact a sexual offences bill, especially in cases of rape with minors.
We wish Somalia a successful review. Thank you Chair.
